
 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

 
Hydraulic Engineering Repository HENRY 
celebrates 5,000th Open Access Publication 

Karlsruhe, 1st of June 2018  HENRY, the Hydraulic Engineering Open Access 
Repository, accepted the 5,000th publication to its data base on 30th May 2018. This 
marks an important milestone towards establishing HENRY as a leading international 
resource for Hydraulic Engineering professionals. 
 
HENRY was launched in mid-2017 by the German Federal Waterways Engineering and 
Research Institute (BAW) offering its users thousands of free full-text publications on 
Hydraulic Engineering in either English or German. In addition to publishing the work of 
its own researchers in HENRY, the BAW also invites other members of the international 
research community for Hydraulic Engineering (individual researchers and 
organisations alike) to upload their work to HENRY. By pursuing this crowdsourcing 
approach, the BAW is striving to build the largest and most important technical 
repository in the discipline worldwide. 
 
HENRY is part of the BAW’s open access strategy and reflects its ambition to provide 
research information to its clients in a way that accommodates both the effects of rapid 
digitalisation and a shift in its customers’ expectations. In the coming years, the BAW 
plans to extend HENRY to also include an open data portal granting researchers free 
access to research data.  
 
HENRY is available at this address: 
https://henry.baw.de/?locale-attribute=en  
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